

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT PERMANENT MUNICIPAL BUILDING COMITTEE

741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy Ledyard, Connecticut 06339 860-464-3222

Chairman Gary Schnieder

December 3, 2024

Mayor Fred Allyn, III Town of Ledyard 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on December 2, 2024, The Permanent Municipal Building Committee took the following actions:

- Authorized Chairman Schneider to sign "Change Order Cover Sheet" outlining all change orders approved to date for School Roof Projects
- Approved STV Construction Inc. Inv #90032347 dated 10.24.2024 in the amount of \$6856.40 for Ledyard Schools – Gales Ferry School
- Approved STV Inc. Inv #90032348 dated 10.24.2024 in the amount of \$7,272.08 for Ledyard Schools – Juliet Long School
- Approved STV Construction Inc. Inv #90032622 dated 11.20.2024 in the amount of \$5,623.68 for Ledyard Schools Gales Ferry School
- Approved STV Construction Inc. Inv #90032623 dated 11.20.2024 in the amount of \$13,020.00 for Ledyard Schools Juliet Long School
- Approved Friar Architecture Inc. Inv #2023-121A-06 dated 11.3.2024 in the amount of \$4,515.00 for Project 2023-121A Ledyard Juliet Long HVAC
- Approved The Day Publishing Order Number d010189470 dated 11.27.2024 in the amount of \$668.40 for Invitation to Bid State Project #072-001 HVACN

Please feel free to contact Chairman Schneider should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Chapman

Executive Assistant to the Mayor

PMBC Support Staff

cc: Town Council, Director of Finance, Director of Facilities - BOE, STV